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in the Sixty-ninth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 
Dear Chairman Beltz and members of the House Agriculture Committee,  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1131 is excellent legislation.  I need to 
first declare my bias that I was raised on raw milk and raw milk products in North 
Dakota.  When raw milk and raw milk products are available, there is no 
comparison in taste and quality.  From my own experiences and conversations 
with a number of others who have had the benefit of having access to raw milk, I 
do not know of one case where there was a health problem from consuming raw 
milk and raw milk products. 
 
Please give HB1131 a Do Pass. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono  
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


